

December 23, 2021

Dear Los Osos High School Guidance Counselors:

We would like to inform your students of an exciting scholarship opportunity here at the University of La Verne. We offer two

\$25,000.00 performance scholarships per year with a fourth year full-tuition in the six featured performance areas for the

2022-2023 academic year.

The Video Production Performance Scholarship is for accomplished students in video and filmmaking who want to pursue careers in the world of film or television production. The University of La Verne Film and Television Program offers a comprehensive education and industry standard facilities and technology including a large soundstage, high-end cameras including the Arri Alexa, a 24-station Mac computer lab, running the Adobe suite of programs, and a four camera HD trailer to cover sports, concerts and a number of other community events. Our students hold internships with a variety of local and national TV stations, networks, movie studios and film production companies.

We count eight Emmy winners among our graduates and KABC sportscaster Rob Fukuzaki, NBC News reporter Rick Montanez, TV show host Ross Mathews, former KMEX sports anchor Enrique Gutierrez and nationally known news anchor Keisha Grant are among our alumni. Our students have also won countless awards for their film productions.

These competitive performance scholarships are renewable annually for up to four years of undergraduate study based on the student's academic progress. Students must maintain a 3.0 term GPA, as well as major or minor in the one of the performance areas. Many students qualify for financial aid, that covers a large portion of the remaining tuition costs.

Please encourage your outstanding students to apply to the University of La Verne and for the Video Production Performance Scholarship by midnight January 17, 2022.

For more information, please visit: https://artsci.laverne.edu/scholarship/

If you have any questions, or would be interested in having me come speak directly to your students regarding our program and scholarship, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Morgan Sandler Program Chair, Digital Media Asst. Professor of Communications, Digital Film Production 909-448-4348 msandler@laverne.edu